[image: image1.png]pegitior





Hi. As you may remember last summer you came to a holiday club at _____called 'Seaside Rock'. We have just noticed that you weren't on this year's register and we were wondering whether you would like to come on this year's holiday club which is called 'Xpedition Force'. 

Throughout the week we plan to have LOADS of fun with games, crafts, activities, drama, music and learning about Jesus. It has the same format as last year and we would love you to come and join us on our Xpedition! The dates are from ____ at ______

At present there are only __ places left so if you want to reserve a place please ring the Church Office on _____. We also require you to hand in the permission slip which is enclosed. Please send this to ____ Church.

Have a great week and we hope to see you soon!

The Holiday Club team

